
Thornborough and Thornton Gardening Society 
 
After two years absence due to Covid we were able to resume our 
annual show in the village hall albeit with fewer categories. Held on 
the 10 September 2022 the show was well supported with many fruit 
and vegetable exhibits that were surprisingly good given the dry 
weather that summer. The craft and other exhibits were also 
excellent and several cups were awarded following the judging. 
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